
 
 

 
 
 
 

***** Press Release ***** 
 
 
Kenosha – The Kenosha County Department of Workforce Development is announcing the 
Kenosha County Job Fair from 1 p.m. to 4 p.m. on Wednesday, February 11, 2015 at the Kenosha 
campus of Gateway Technical College, Madrigano Auditorium located at: 3520 30th Ave., Kenosha, 
WI.   
 
As of today, Monday, January 26th, more than 25 businesses have signed up to participate, recruiting 
for more than 35 different occupations. The list of participating employers is expected to continue 
growing until the day of the event. 
 
Job seekers are asked to be prepared to attend with a resume in hand and dressed to impress!  If you 
or others you know need to brush up on interviewing skills or just need someone to review your 
resume, the Kenosha County Job Center offers a series of workshops related to getting you prepared 
to work.  For a list of the current workshops please find us online at:  www.kenoshacounty.org, 
follow the link to Departments; Human Services; Workforce Development; Job Center Workshops. 
 
Job seekers wanting more information may contact the Kenosha County Job Center at 262-697-
4500.  If you are a Business and are interested in possibly meeting some of Kenosha’s finest talent, 
please contact our Business Services Team business.services@kenoshacounty.org.   
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